

EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA U.S. NAVY EUROPEAN RESEARCH CONTRACTS PROGRAM

OFFICE OF NAVAL RESEARCH, BRANCH OFFICE

KEYSIGN HOUSE, 429 OXFORD STREET

LONDON, W. 1 ENGLAND Telephone: GROsvenor 9000

In Reply Refer to:

ICIACIO FERRAN SUNYER I BALAGUER

120:WBH!umt 3920/1 Ser: 3767

3 1 AUG 1961

Professor F. Sunyer Balaguer Angel Guimera 66 pral 20 Barcelona 17 Spain

Dear Professor Sunyer Balaguer:

Thank you for your letter of 20 August 1961, indicating that you have the approval of Barcelona University officials to accept U.S. Navy support for your research. This information has been forwarded to the Office of Naval Research, where final decisions concerning the support of your work are being made. You should be notified of the decision in the very near future.

Thank you for inviting our attention to the proper method of addressing you by including both your first and second surnames. I trust that the salutation used in this letter is correct.

Very truly yours,

W.B. HEIDT, Jr.

Commander, USN

Director, U.S. Navy European Research Contracts Program